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THE OFFICE OF RATEPAYER ADVOCATES APPLAUDS THE COMMISSION FOR ITS DECISION TODAY ON ITS FORMAL COMPLAINT 
AGAINST PACIFIC BELL ON SERVICE QUALITY
The Commission today agreed with ORA, deciding that Pacific Bell should not have allowed its service performance to deteriorate since 1996 when it merged with SBC, the Texas-based holding company that now owns Pacific Bell.  

The Office of Ratepayer Advocates applauds the Commission for taking a firm stand with Pacific Bell to bring its service standards back into line with Commission Orders and California Law.  “When phone service breaks down, consumers just shouldn’t have to tolerate longer and longer delays to get the problems fixed.  Now Pacific has a clear target to hit and pretty big fines to pay if they don’t”, said Regina Birdsell, Director ORA. 

The Commission also agreed with ORA to have Pacific Bell make sure telephone customers know they can ask the company to give them a four-hour appointment window.   
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